BUTILIDING COMPANY

“All Your Construction Needs Under One Roof.
RESIDENTIAL - COMMERCIAL - INDUSTRIAL

14955 Technology Drive, Shelby Twp, MI 48315 = (P) 586-421-5729 = (F) 586-421-5742

June 27, 2018

Raza Syed Mohammed Hussain
2084 S Livernois Rd
Rochester Hills, Ml 48307

Re: Breckenridge Condominium Development

Please be advised that | am proposing to develop and build 12 condominiums on
approximately 4 acres off Hamlin Road just west of Livernois. This development is adjacent to
your property and | anticipate you will be receiving notice from the city of Rochester Hills of a
public hearing scheduled on July 17" with the planning commission.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do nof hesitate to contact me directly at
586-944-8660.

JP/ag
cc. K. Kapelanski
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WOLVERINE

All Your Construction Needs Under One Roof.
RESIDENTIAL - COMMERCIAL - INDUSTRIAL

14955 Technology Drive, Shelby Twp, Mi 48315 = (P) 586-421-5729 = (F) 586-421-5742

June 27, 2018

Lois Stover
1161 W Hamlin Rd
Rochester Hills, Ml 48309

Re: Breckenridge Condominium Development

Please be advised that | am proposing to develop and build 12 condominiums on
approximately 4 acres off Hamlin Road just west of Livernois. This development is adjacent to
your property and | anticipate you will be receiving notice from the city of Rochester Hills of a
public hearing scheduled on July 17" with the planning commission.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do nof hesitate to contact me directly at
586-944-8660.

JP/ag
cc. K. Kapelanski
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WOLVERI'NIE

All Your Construction Needs Under One Roof.
RESIDENTIAL - COMMERCIAL - INDUSTRIAL

14955 Technology Drive, Shelby Twp, MI 48315 = (P) 586-421-5729 = (F) 586-421-5742

June 27, 2018

Louis R Fischetti
1005 Runyon Rd
Rochester Hills, Ml 48306

Re: Breckenridge Condominium Development

Please be advised that | am proposing to develop and build 12 condominiums on
approximately 4 acres off Hamlin Road just west of Livernois. This development is adjacent to
your property and | anticipate you will be receiving notice from the city of Rochester Hills of a
public hearing scheduled on July 17" with the planning commission.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me directly at
586-944-8660.

JP/ag
cc. K. Kapelanski



